
	

Welcome Back!
Sycamore Valley Elementary School 

Second Grade

Dear Second Grade Parents,

In the past, a donation and a supply list were part of the 
Back-to-School experience.  This year, the second grade 
teachers are requesting a $120.00 donation fee.  Forty 
dollars of your contribution will be used to provide 
technology and music instruction for each class 
throughout the school year.  The rest of your donation will 
be used to cover the costs of classroom supplies.  These 
supplies will be purchased for you using our educational 
discount through Office Depot.  Copying, laminating, and 
computer costs will also be covered by the donation.  

A separate “Housekeeping” supply list will be distributed 
by individual teachers at Back-to-School Night, 
requesting the donation of items such as: paper towels, 
tissues, baby wipes, etc.  Please note that supplies needed 
may vary from classroom to classroom, due to each 
teacher’s organizational style.  No other additional fees 
should need to be collected during the school year.
 
We are looking forward to the coming school year and 
meeting you on the first day of school, as we welcome 
your child to second grade!

Thank you for supporting our program!
                                          
                                          
     Sincerely,

                                          The Second Grade Team

HOW YOUR 

DONATION IS USED:

CLASSROOM BOOKS

Science supplies

Social Studies supplies

Composition books

Notebook paper

Post-It Notes

Binders

Folders

Pencils and markers

Erasers

Colored pencils

Crayons

Pencil cases

Glue Sticks

Sharpie markers

Construction paper

Technology supplies, ink, & paper





